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The WIPP project is very dangerous to the health and well-being of New Mexico. We do not want
nuclear waste in New Mexico. Where WIPP is stored continues to have natural earthquakes, not to
mention the earthquakes which are caused by fracking. There needs to be a permanent repository
that is NOT in New Mexico. As a matter of fact, the government needs to curtail or end (hey, I can
dream) nuclear weapons production in order that we have less nuclear waste. Further, it is extremely
dangerous to have such volatile and dangerous materials traveling through the cities and small
towns in our state. Nuclear waste is just a terrible idea whose time has come. Please do not allow
nuclear waste in New Mexico. If you do, it's only a matter of time before a disaster occurs due to
human error, earthquakes, accidents, or other natural events.


